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  at 4350 # proskopto {pros-kop'-to}; from 4314 and 2875; to
strike at, i.e. surge against (as water); specifically, to stub
on, i.e. trip up (literally or figuratively): -- beat upon, dash,
 stumble ({at}).[ql

  beat 4350 # proskopto {pros-kop'-to}; from 4314 and 2875; to
strike at, i.e. surge against (as water); specifically, to stub
on, i.e. trip up (literally or figuratively): -- {beat} upon,
dash, stumble (at).[ql

  dash 4350 # proskopto {pros-kop'-to}; from 4314 and 2875; to
strike at, i.e. surge against (as water); specifically, to stub
on, i.e. trip up (literally or figuratively): -- beat upon,
{dash}, stumble (at).[ql

  none 0677 # aproskopos {ap-ros'-kop-os}; from 1 (as a negative
particle) and a presumed derivative of 4350; actively,
inoffensive, i.e. not leading into sin; passively, faultless, i.
e. not led into sin: -- {none} (void of, without) offence.[ql

  of 0677 # aproskopos {ap-ros'-kop-os}; from 1 (as a negative
particle) and a presumed derivative of 4350; actively,
inoffensive, i.e. not leading into sin; passively, faultless, i.
e. not led into sin: -- none (void {of}, without) offence.[ql

  offence 0677 # aproskopos {ap-ros'-kop-os}; from 1 (as a
negative particle) and a presumed derivative of 4350; actively,
inoffensive, i.e. not leading into sin; passively, faultless, i.
e. not led into sin: -- none (void of, without) {offence}.[ql

  offence 4348 # proskomma {pros'-kom-mah}; from 4350; a stub, i.
e. (figuratively) occasion of apostasy: -- {offence}, stumbling(-
block, [-stone]).[ql

  offence 4349 # proskope {pros-kop-ay'}; from 4350; a stumbling,
 i.e. (figuratively and concretely) occasion of sin: --
{offence}.[ql

  stumble 4350 # proskopto {pros-kop'-to}; from 4314 and 2875;
to strike at, i.e. surge against (as water); specifically, to
stub on, i.e. trip up (literally or figuratively): -- beat upon,
dash, {stumble} (at).[ql

  stumbling 4348 # proskomma {pros'-kom-mah}; from 4350; a stub,
i.e. (figuratively) occasion of apostasy: -- offence,
{stumbling}(-block, [-stone]).[ql

  upon 4350 # proskopto {pros-kop'-to}; from 4314 and 2875; to
strike at, i.e. surge against (as water); specifically, to stub
on, i.e. trip up (literally or figuratively): -- beat {upon},
dash, stumble (at).[ql

  void 0677 # aproskopos {ap-ros'-kop-os}; from 1 (as a negative
particle) and a presumed derivative of 4350; actively,
inoffensive, i.e. not leading into sin; passively, faultless, i.
e. not led into sin: -- none ({void} of, without) offence.[ql

  without 0677 # aproskopos {ap-ros'-kop-os}; from 1 (as a
negative particle) and a presumed derivative of 4350; actively,
inoffensive, i.e. not leading into sin; passively, faultless, i.
e. not led into sin: -- none (void of, {without}) offence.[ql
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